
From: Luina, Scott 
Sent: Friday, October 19, 2018 6:39 AM 
To: Chandler, Christopher C 
Subject: RE: RE: Sequoyah Discrimination Case 2-2018-033  
 
Chris -  
Thanks for the update. Have a good weekend! 
Scott 
From: Chandler, Christopher C  
Sent: Thursday, October 18, 2018 10:07 PM 
To: Luina, Scott  
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: Sequoyah Discrimination Case 2-2018-033  
Hi Scott, 
I just wanted to give you a quick status update. I’m still waiting on a couple of things from Employee 
Concerns, so it’s likely I won’t be able to complete the response until early next week. If it looks like it 
will be any longer than that, we will plan to send an initial response and follow up afterward with 
whatever the remainder is. Thanks for your patience, and please let me know if you have any questions. 
Kind regards, 
Chris 
Christopher Chandler 
Associate General Counsel, Nuclear  
Office of the General Counsel 
 
Tennessee Valley Authority 
400 W. Summit Hill Drive 
Knoxville, Tenn. 37902 
 
865-632-7774 (w) 
202-631-3367 (m) 
ccchandler0@tva.gov 

 
 
 

NOTICE: This electronic message transmission contains information that may be TVA SENSITIVE, TVA 
RESTRICTED, or TVA CONFIDENTIAL. Any misuse or unauthorized disclosure can result in both civil and 
criminal penalties. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, 
distribution, or use of the content of this information is prohibited. If you have received this 
communication in error, please notify me immediately by email and delete the original message. 
From: Luina, Scott <Scott.Luina@nrc.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 02, 2018 1:18 PM 
To: Chandler, Christopher C <ccchandler0@tva.gov> 
Subject: Sequoyah Discrimination Case 2-2018-033  

TVA External Message. Please use caution when opening.  



Chris – 
Per our phone conversation, as part of an OI investigation (2-2018-033), I am requesting the following 
related to former TVA employee Michael W. McBrearty: 
All ECP related documents regarding McBrearty located at Sequoyah or TVA Corporate. According to 
McBrearty, he raised concerns to the site ECP and was not sure if they opened an official ECP 
investigation but was told they at least evaluated or “looked into” his concerns. He spoke with Inza 
HAGINS-DYER (sp?)  
All HR investigation related documents regarding McBrearty either at site or corporate. According to 
McBrearty he was interviewed by HR about an inappropriate relationship with another TVA employee.  
Any documentation related to McBrearty being placed on paid administrative leave pending an 
investigation in May 2018.  
Also, can you provide a copy of CR 1262488 
That’s it for now… I am sure more will follow…  
Thanks! 
Scott K. Luiña, Senior Special Agent 
Office of Investigations, Region II 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
245 Peachtree Center Avenue, NE Suite 1200 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303-1257 
Desk: 404- 997-4874  
Cell: 404-357-2442 
Office: 404-997-4878  
Fax: 404-997-4908 
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